INTERNAL AFFAIRS

Te Tari Taiwhenua

13 April 2017 147 Lambton Quay, Wellington, 6011
Phone +64 +64 4 495 7200
Fax +64 4 382 3589

Website www.dia.govt.nz

Rob Fifita-Tovo

fyi-request-5481-8430e72e@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Rob Fifita-Tovo

Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) information request reference number
16/17-0240

Thank you for your request under the Official Information Act 1982 (Act) received by the
Department of Internal Affairs (Department) on 2 March 2017.

You requested:

“All information relating to Pasifika for Tomorrow Trust's application for funding to DIA.
Also known as Pasifika Fa'atili Foe Mo Le A'e. This includes the application, meeting notes
and emails between the Trust and DIA staff.”

We are currently compiling the documents relating to this request. We aim to have these
documents with you within the next 5 working days or on 26 April 2017.

Please note the main contacts for Arohamai Literacy Horowhenua Incorporated and Life to
the Max Trust have been informed of the release of these documents. This was done out of
courtesy as the documents also related to their correspondence with the Department.

The following information has been withheld,

Information to be withheld | Section

DIA staff names below manager level Section 9(2})(a) for the
protection of the privacy of a

natural person

Personal information about DIA staff e.g. why they have been Section 9(2)(a) or the
absent from work protection of the privacy of a
natural person

DIA staff email addresses and phone numbers Section 9(2)(a) or the
protection of the privacy of a

natural person

Customer email addresses and phone numbers not publicly Section 9(2)(a) or the
available protection of the privacy of a
natural person
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Information about who applied for the Community Section 9(2)(a) or the

Development worker role and who was appointed protection of the privacy of a
natural person

Bank accounts Section 9(2)(e) for the
prevention of material loss

Under section 28(3) of the Act you have the right to seek an investigation and review of my
response by the Ombudsman, whose address for contact purposes is:

The Ombudsman
Office of the Ombudsman
PO Box 10-152

Wellington 6143

Yours sincerely

Peter Burke
Manager Governance Risk and Assurance
Strategy and Governance
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